
 
 

          
17 October 2022 

 
 

Year 12 2023 Assessment Information 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers of our Year 11 Students, 
  
As our students begin their HSC studies, it is important to be aware of the Assessment 
requirements that are put in place by NESA and must be followed by the College.  
 
The following link with take you to our St Columba’s Catholic College Year 12 Assessment 
Information Video. This video provides important information surrounding: 
 

- NESA HSC Assessment Requirements 
- The St Columba’s College Year 12 Assessment Policy 
- The role of our college Learning Coach, Mr Shane Watson 

 
Year 12 2023 Assessment Information Video 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d4DHfSiE_Uk 
 
Your child has been provided with their St Columba’s Catholic College Year 12 Assessment 
Information Handbook, Year 12 Assessment Agreement Letter, Year 12 Assessment Schedules 
and NESA Rules and Procedures Handbook. 
 
Below I have included links to these important documents for your information. I have also 
included the link to our current College Illness/Misadventure form. I recommend you save each 
link for easy reference if and when required. 
 
 
Year 12 Assessment Information Handbook  
Year 12 2023 Assessment Information Handbook 
 
Year 12 Assessment Agreement Letter  
(return to Homeroom teacher by Monday 24th October, 2022) 
Year 12 2023 Assessment Agreement Letter  
 
Year 12 Assessment Schedules 
Year 12 2023 Assessment Schedule  
 
NESA Rules and Procedures Handbook 
2023 HSC NESA Rules and Procedures 
 
SCCC Illness/Misadventure Form 
Illness/Misadventure Application Form 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d4DHfSiE_Uk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gC36tuanG44XxnZnVEprqkf_qFIXwdQJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15Z02sPZgPaGBw5YL9ogyh2GNkBo-yln4/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wwckD60g-3nPPjztWVKXA8D7oqkScgk050ALisfduQo/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zJDxIyyDltGj4PbfxL44WnvMV6EEN4aW/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/MGvdiieEa4EYuBxg8


 
Please do not hesitate to contact the College if further clarification of these assessment 
guidelines is needed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Michael Milgate 
Head of Learning 


